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Section 1458.260  Notification to Customers of Revocation

If a personal property warehouse license is revoked by the Commission, the warehouse shall send notification to all persons with goods in storage.  The revocation notification shall inform the customer of reasonable business hours when goods may be claimed and shall permit any person with goods in storage to remove those goods. The warehouse shall provide the notification within 3 business days after the revocation by the Commission.
